
TOWN OF BENNINGTON 

CEMETERY TRUSTEES 

Minutes of the Meeting- November 11, 2014 

 

Present Karen Bartlett 

  Joshua Segal 

 

Guest  Chief Steve Campbell 

 

Joshua called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 

The minutes of the October 14, 2014 meeting were reviewed and accepted as written. 

 

Joshua noted that he has tried to contact Chief Campbell but still has not been able to speak 

with him about the placement of a flag in the cemetery. 

 

Joshua submitted 4 cds of his work in Sunnyside Cemetery. They were placed in the Town 

Clerk’s safe. Joshua also left the notebook he has completed for the other Trustees to review. 

The Trustees would like to make three copies of the notebook. A notebook will be available at 

the Town Hall and the Library. 

 

There has been no word yet about the lettering for the Sunnyside Cemetery gate. 

 

Karen presented a bill to be approved for the removal of trees in the cemetery. It was noted 

that one tree could not be removed at this time because a crane will be needed. Joshua 

questioned if all the trees scheduled to be taken down were included in the bill or if it only 

included the trees that were taken care of. Karen will check with Jill before the bill is signed off 

on. 

 

It was noted that the Trustees have not received a bid for grave stone repair from Mr. Kaufold 

yet.  Joshua suggested that the bidding be closed and the job awarded to the lowest bidder. As 

the Trustees have only received two bids, Karen will speak to Jill to get her opinion.  

 

Joshua and Karen decided that the Trustees should update the Cemetery Rules and Regulations 

over the winter.  

 

Joshua submitted an invoice for an ink cartridge used for the work on the Sunnyside Cemetery 

notebook. 



 

Chief Campbell stopped by the meeting briefly and the Trustees asked him about a flag for a 

grave that is missing one. Chief Campbell belongs to the VFW and they make sure that the 

veterans have flags on their graves.  

 

There being no other business at hand, the meeting was adjourned at 6:53 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted by 

 

Debra Belcher 

Cemetery Trustee Recording Secretary  

 


